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Dear friends of the Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee,

My name is Tim Schaffner. | work and reside with my family of four in Albany, Or. I am an
executive board member of U.S.W. Local 7150 which represents the union body at Allegheny
Speciality Metals on 34th Ave. Myself and a large
majority of our membership are very concerned with the negative impact (LC 19) will have on
our jobs and the financial security of our families. As you might imagine, our industry
consumes large amounts of energy in order to produce high performance alloy products.

We have serious reservations regarding what, if any positive effects (LC 19) will have on
the environment or our families. We feel there are numerous ways to improve Oregon's
environment without sacrificing family wage jobs. We urge the committee, please don't
gamble with our economic future. Myself and the members of U.S.W. local 7150 thank the
committee for your time and consideration.

Sincerely, Tim Schaffner





